



REPORT FOR OCTOBER AND NOVEMBER 2023

Dear Praying Friends,

We trust this letter finds you doing well during this special time of year. We are so thankful for all the Lord has been doing through our ministry and through the ministry of BIMI.

Since our last prayer letter, we have been busy traveling and preaching in missions meetings. The Lord allowed us to minister in Maryland, North Carolina (twice), Tennessee (twice), South Carolina, and Pennsylvania. During our meetings, we rejoiced to see churches experience increases in their Faith Promise commitments and Christians surrender to do their part in fulfilling the Great Commission.

Presently, we are preparing for BIMI's Semiannual Board of Trustees' Meeting and Candidate School, which is scheduled for December 4–5. The Lord has given us a good number of candidates who are seeking to partner with us as they fulfill God's will for their lives. Please pray for the safety of everyone who will be traveling to and from BIMI and pray that the time we spend together will be eternally profitable.

We enjoyed Thanksgiving Day with family and we also enjoyed being with our granddaughter to celebrate her first birthday. Barb and I are looking forward to being with family during the Christmas Season and celebrating the Reason for the Season.

As one of our supporters, you are a very special blessing! <u>THANK YOU</u> for everything you do in helping us fulfill God's will for our lives. Your regular monthly support and faithful prayers are appreciated more than you know. As we enter this very special time of year, we would like to close this letter by saying <u>MERRY CHRISTMAS</u> and <u>HAPPY NEW YEAR!</u> May the LORD richly bless you!

In Christ,

David & Barb Snyder

John 15:16